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The Halloween Party was such a “thrill – er”!  

It was a joy to see the students dressed up and having fun. Special thanks to all 

the parents for helping out and bringing such delicious treats! 
 

                                             Melissa Moore, RRCA Dance Director 
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Reminders and Notes 
 

 Second Installment was due on October 

28th. If you have not made your payment, 

please do so now. 
 

 Your child will be measured for costumes 

this month. A costume will not be ordered 

unless the deposit of $25 per costume has 

been submitted. 
 

 In observance of the Thanksgiving 

Holiday, there will be no classes 

Thursday, November 24
th
 or Friday, 

November 25
th
. These classes will be 

made up on Tuesday, December 20
st
 and 

Wednesday, December 21
st
. 

 

 No classes will be held Tuesday, 

November 29 through Friday, December 

2
nd

, due to Nutcracker week. This is a 

planned missed week and not a part of the 

32 week calendar season. Classes will, 

however, be held on Monday, November 

28
th
 to make up for Halloween.  
 

 Look for our students in the upcoming 

Holiday Parade and Tree Lighting 

Festivities on Saturday, November 19
th
.  

 

 Come see the Dance Academy students in 

the River Raisin Ballet Company’s 

production of the Nutcracker. Beautiful 

costumes, choreography, and talent all 

come together on our very own stage! 

Moms Let Loose!  Moms from the 

Dance Academy get $5 off their 

ticket! Don’t miss this night out at 

the RRCA – Saturday, November 5th 

Saturday, December 3rd & Sunday, December 4th 

Dance Academy students have been rehearsing 

since September – come support them! 


